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These comments are concerning Duke Energy's request for a rate increase.  
Duke Energy should not be allowed to charge the public for the cleanup of its coal ash pits,
nor for the expansion of any fossil fuel plants.  Duke should pay for the cleanup of its mess. 
Stephen Weissman
8 Oak Ct., Candler, NC 28715
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